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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Thomas & Zuzia 
 

Class 2 
Charlie & Patrick 

 
Class 3 

Kian & Samika 
 

Class 4 
Lucas & Miley 

 
Class 5 

Michael, Lucy & 
Ricco 

 
Class 6 

Jakub, Riley & 
Abibatu 

 
Nursery 

Adnan, Toby, Natalia 
& Isaac 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 22nd March 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 91.20% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 6 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
Next week we 
are looking out 
for people who 

have tried  
to keep 

themselves and 
others safe 

We have been talking with everyone in school this 
week about moving around safely. This has 
included walking in the corridors and to and from 
the playground. It is very tempting to run down 
the long corridor or up / down the ramps to the 
playground but we are encouraging everyone to 
walk calmly and sensibly to keep people safe. 

 
 

7:45—8:45  
 

£2 per day 
More 

information available in the 
school office.  

 

Reading 
Prizes 

 

We are really 
pleased that so many children are 

getting reading prizes including books 
when they have read 50 times.  

 

Reading at home is really important to 
give children as many opportunities as 

possible to become fluent and confident 
readers.  

 

Please talk to your child’s teacher if you 
have any questions about reading at 

home. 

HELP! 
Any donations of spare 

clothes (particularly boys 
underwear) would be really 

appreciated.  
 

If your child has borrowed 
spares from school or 

nursery, please return these 
as soon as possible. Thank 

you. 

Dates for this term 
 

Thursday 11th April—Easter Bonnet parade (school—9:00, nursery at the 
start of the session) 
 

Friday 12th April —last day of school and nursery before Easter break 
 

Tuesday 30th April—back to school and nursery 

 

We raised 
£122 

Thank you! 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
Thursday 11th April 

 

9:00— parade on the school 
playground (school) 

Nursery will parade at the 
start of their sessions 

 

Everyone in school and nursery is 
encouraged to get busy at home and 

create an Easter bonnet or hat. You can 
be as creative as you like and there are 

lots of cheap craft items available in 
shops. 

 

Everyone welcome to the 
parade to see the 

amazing hats and Easter 
creations!  

Free childcare  
 

We have a few spaces left in 
afternoon nursery for next 

term for eligible 2 year olds. 
 

Further information available 
by contacting the school 

office. 
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